From: David Kieras

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:54 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Cc: David Kieras

Subject: 2929 Plymouth Rd proposal

| live a couple of miles from, and currently use the existing UM CU site in the Traver Village center off
Plymouth and Nixon, which is very small and has no drive-through tellers. | think the proposed facility
would enhance the quality of life in the N. Campus area, especially for people associated with UM.

| would suggest reconsidering the site layout to see if it would be possible to have access mainly from
Plymouth Rd, and minimize the use of Prairie St. Prairie has very low traffic and is the access to Thurston
School, so the increasing the traffic on it would be problematic.
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